
Minutes of Proceeding                                                                       Office of the Ottawa County Clerk 

Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                                         5:00 p.m. 

March 18, 2020                                                   Special Session 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners met in special session with First District Commissioner Dawn Wolf, Second District Commissioner 

James P. Kay, Third District Commissioner Karen S. Brumbaugh, and County Clerk Mary Arganbright.  

 

With the continuing threat of the COVID-19, the Ottawa County Board of Commissioners, after discussion, decided to close the doors 

to the public for Ottawa County offices.  Personnel will be working, so if the public needs any services, they will need to call that 

specific office for direction.  The Commissioners will reevaluate the situation on Monday, March 23, 2020.     

 

With no further business before the board, Commissioner Wolf moved to adjourn at 5:15 p.m.  Commissioner Kay seconded.  Motion 

carried, 3-0.  


